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MINISTERIAL STATEMENT 
 
 
 We note with satisfaction that Armenia and Azerbaijan agreed to continue the 
ongoing negotiations on the settlement of the Nagorno-Karabakh conflict during the 
forthcoming election year. 
 
 We support the mediation efforts of the Co-Chairmen of the OSCE Minsk Group, and 
their development with the parties of a set of basic principles for the peaceful settlement of 
the conflict. We are strongly encouraging both sides to overcome the last remaining 
differences and thereby to endorse the overall concept of the settlement and to proceed on 
this basis with drafting a comprehensive Peace Agreement. 


